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Important Transition Information

Hello Moore Center
Families,

| am writing to let you know that
our transition to a less-
restrictive mode of operation is
underway. | know this has been
a hard stretch for so many of
you, and | am hopeful that with
continued precautions, we can
start to support more of your loved ones in the community. You will be
receiving more information from your program contact in the coming week.
There are a lot of factors to balance, so | ask for your continued patience
as we move forward.

This transition is the next step in our return to service delivery that
includes more in-person services and a gradual reintroduction to the
community in ways that are safe and make sense. This rollout may be
impacted by available staffing and may look and feel a bit different across
each area of the organization.

| hope that the warmer weather will facilitate opportunities for shared
community experiences, while still following recommended precautions.


https://go.madmimi.com/subscription/edit?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d

Be Well,
Janet

Janet Bamberg
President & CEO
The Moore Center
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